
For further information please contact:

Contact: Nelson Zhang, Project Officer
Phone: 0422 153 636
Email: NelsonZ@ryde.nsw.gov.au

Emergency Contact: Darren Thorson | 0407 226 528

The City of Ryde is writing to advise of upcoming road kerb renewal works due to
commence on Payten Street, Putney (Between Phillip Road and Morrison Road) These works
are identified as part of Council’s 2022/2023 Delivery Program to improve road safety,
access and amenity.

What will the works involve?
• Reconstruction and realignment of the kerb and gutter on Payten Street between Phillip Road 

and Morrison Road. This will include road narrowing for the removal of gutter bridges and the 
protection of existing trees.

• Reconstruction of stormwater drainage pits and driveways to suit new kerb and gutter 
alignment

• Relocation of bus stops to meet Transport for New South Wales Disability Standards for 
Accessible Public Transport

• Road resurfacing and line-marking

A location plan has been included on the back of this flyer and a copy of the design plans can be 
viewed by scanning the QR code below.

When will the works take place?
Works will commence from Monday, 5 September 2022 and are anticipated to be completed
by Early October 2022, weather permitting.

The works will be carried out Monday to Friday and some Saturdays between the hours of
7.00am and 5.00pm. Every effort will be made to minimise inconvenience to residents during
the construction period.

How will traffic and parking be affected?
Access to on-street parking and driveways will be affected at times during the works.
However, impacted residents will be notified in advance when this is required. Traffic control
will be in place to assist with access and manage traffic throughout the works.
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For further information please contact:
Project Officer       Nelson Zhang
Phone 0468 563 958
Email                       NelsonZ@ryde.nsw.gov.au
Visit                         www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/projects 

under Roads Program
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